
                                 Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday August 12, 2019  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Richard Hansen. Present were 

Richard Hansen, John Hass, Bryan Hathaway, Tom Anderson, Justin Anderson, Gary 

Larson, Greg Anderson, Del Morke, Linda Morke, Fred Morke, Orv Halvorson, Wayne 

Seiberlich, Al, DeeDee, and Brooke Jankovich, Terry Baar, Alton Anderson, and Steve 

Hass. All rose and pledged allegiance to the flag 

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made 

by John Hass and seconded by Bryan Hathaway. 

      Alton Anderson, representing the Lake Francis Improvement Association, presented 

two proposals for potential solutions to the algae problem in the lake. He asked the board 

for financial support for one of these two options. No decision was made. 

      Steve Hass from Hass Construction asked if we would share with Springvale 

Township the cost of fill and rock to solve a muskrat problem on 325th Avenue. Richard 

Hansen moved to approve. John Hass seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 

      Roanoke needs gravel and possibly a ditch and culvert in one area. This cost will be 

shared with Spencer Brook Township. 

      Xeon Street, Jeff Engquist’s road, will be graveled after it is surveyed.  

      Bryan Hathaway reported on the progress of the Whitetail building project. He and 

Justin will coordinate landscaping.  

      Justin Anderson reported he has some of the culverts and is waiting for the rest. 

      Orv Halvorson reported that there is junk in the ditch near 30133 Palm Street NW. 

      Justin has installed the speed limit signs near Captains. 

      Isanti County Investigator, Wayne Seiberlich, reported on drug status, thefts, and 

fraud in Isanti County. 

      John Hass has the Lake Francis signs. Justin will install them.  

      Isanti Fire Chief, Al Jankovich, reported on charges for services provided by the Fire 

Department. He also stated there is a state program called Revenue Recapture that helps 

government entities collect bad debts. 

      It was decided not to pre-buy propane for this winter. 

      The primary election was discussed. 

      Richard Hansen reported on the weed inspection tour. 

      Isanti County Commissioner, Greg Anderson, reported on the progress of work on 

County Road 5, the start of the 2020 budget meetings, broadband grants, tax forfeited 

land sales, the feedlot ordinance, and the one watershed one plan meeting. 

      There was no treasurer’s report. 

      We adjourned at 8:45 p.m. The motion made by John Hass and seconded by Bryan 

Hathaway. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                    Thomas L. Anderson, clerk                                

                                                                                               



                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 


